

10/19/2023

Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

- Lunch Menu BBQ Baked Potato, Slaw, Broccoli & Cinnamon Roll
- Students who have received an <u>Attendance Contract</u> need to get those signed by a
 parent and turn them back in as soon as possible. They should be placed in the black
 mailbox outside of the cafeteria. Continued failure to return Attendance Contracts will
 result in a placement in Lunch Detention.
- This announcement is for teachers Please check your email from Mrs. Ferrell that was sent this morning. She needs nominations today.
- There will be an interest meeting on October 27th during RR for any students interested in joining CCRA's Teen Health Council. There will be more information to come!
- Next week begins the annual kickball tournament at the high school. The Freshman will
 play the Juniors on Monday the 23rd at 5:30 with the Sophomores vs the Seniors game
 directly afterwards. Tickets are 2 dollars and will be sold at the gate.
- There will be a mandatory parent meeting for all wrestlers Thursday Oct 26 at 630 pm at the Coffee County Fairgrounds. Each wrestler needs to have one parent present.
 Mandatory wrestling begins Monday Oct 30 at 330 at the Coffee County Fairgrounds.

Thought of the day:

"One reason people resist change is because they focus on what they have to give up, instead of what they have to gain."

Have a Thankful Thursday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



COFFEE COUNTY'S RAIDER ACADEMY TEEN HEALTH COUNCIL





JOIN THE TEEN HEALTH COUNCIL AND LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD

WHAT IS HEALTH:

MENTAL HEALTH, PHYSICAL HEALTH, EMOTIONAL HEALTH, SOCIAL WELLBEING, ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH

WHAT WILL THE TEEN HEALTH COUNCIL DO?

- LOOK AT SCHOOL HEALTH DATA
- PICK ISSUES TO ADDRESS
- DEVELOP ACTION PLANS TO ADDRESS HEALTH ISSUES
- WORK TOGETHER TO IMPROVE THE HEALTH OF ALL STUDENTS

THERE WILL BE AN INTEREST MEETING ON OCTOBER 27, 2023 IN THE LIBRARY DURING HOMEROOM. THE TEEN HEALTH COUNCIL WILL CONSISTS OF 10 STUDENTS WITH TEACHER RECOMMENDATIONS. ONCE THE TEEN COUNCIL IS ESTABLISHED, OFFICERS WILL BE VOTED ON AND APPOINTED. FOR MORE INFORMATION YOU CAN EMAIL TONYA GARNER AT GARNERT@KI2COFFEE.NET